Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 3, 2023, 10:00 a.m., EDT
PLACE: WEBINAR: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7501963870410163542
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a Lakes Harney and Monroe and Middle St. Johns River Basin Management Action Plan (BMAP) annual meeting to which the public is invited. Meeting topics will include discussion of the Statewide Annual Report (STAR), other BMAP updates, and implementation questions/concerns for the upcoming year.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Evelyn Becerra at evelyn.becerra@floridadep.gov.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Evelyn Becerra, (850)245-8547. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
